
From: Schimsa, Rebecca <RebeccaSchimsa@gov.sc.gov>
To: David Sirota <davidsirota@gmail.com>
CC: Taylor, Richele <RicheleTaylor@gov.sc.gov>

Adams, Chaney <ChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov>
Date: 11/1/2016 12:00:49 PM

Subject: RE: Gov. Haley's Office re. your FOIA request

Yes, we can do that for you. 
 
From: David Sirota [mailto:davidsirota@gmail.com] 

Sent: Tuesday, November 01, 2016 11:59 AM

To: Schimsa, Rebecca

Cc: Taylor, Richele; Adams, Chaney

Subject: Re: Gov. Haley's Office re. your FOIA request
 
Rebecca:
 
If you haven’t already sent it out, can I switch addresses? Can you instead send it to:
 
MuckRock
DEPT MR 28759
411A Highland Avenue
Somerville, MA 02144
 
Please let me know. Thanks.
 
D
 
 

On Nov 1, 2016, at 9:31 AM, Schimsa, Rebecca <RebeccaSchimsa@gov.sc.gov> wrote:
 
Thank you, Mr. Sirota.  We appreciate your willingness to share direct contact information with our 
office so that we can ensure more timely communication with you.  The first batch of records will be 
mailed to the following address today:
Mr. David Sirota

c/o International Business Times
7 Hanover Square, Floor 5

New York, New York 10004
Just in case you had not received our office’s response letter to you from yesterday, I have attached it 
here as well.  If you have any other questions, please let us know.
 
From: David Sirota [mailto:davidsirota@gmail.com] 
Sent: Monday, October 31, 2016 5:20 PM

To: Schimsa, Rebecca

Subject: Fwd: Gov. Haley's Office re. your FOIA request
 
Hey there — I can be reached this email address or at (646) 867-7155.
 

Begin forwarded message:
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From: Clare Mao <clare@lmqlit.com>
Subject: Fwd: FW: Gov. Haley's Office re. your FOIA request
Date: October 31, 2016 at 3:18:54 PM MDT
To: David Sirota <davidsirota@gmail.com>
 
Hi David,
 
Please see the below email -- let me know if you'd like me to respond!


Best,
Clare

 
--
Clare Mao
Lippincott Massie McQuilkin

27 W. 20th Street, Suite 305

New York, NY 10011

212.352.2055
212.352.2059 (fax)
clare@lmqlit.com
 
---------- Forwarded message ----------

From: Schimsa, Rebecca <RebeccaSchimsa@gov.sc.gov>

Date: Mon, Oct 31, 2016 at 5:16 PM

Subject: FW: Gov. Haley's Office re. your FOIA request

To: "clare@lmqlit.com" <clare@lmqlit.com>

Cc: "Taylor, Richele" <RicheleTaylor@gov.sc.gov>


Clare,
 
Thank you for your help.  As mentioned on the phone, our office is trying to touch base with Mr. 
Sirota in response to his Freedom of Information Act request and would appreciate anything you 
could do to assist.
 
Thank you again,
 
Rebecca
 
From: Schimsa, Rebecca 
Sent: Monday, October 31, 2016 5:03 PM

To: 'ds@davidsirota.com'

Cc: Taylor, Richele; Adams, Chaney

Subject: Gov. Haley's Office re. your FOIA request
 
Mr. Sirota,
 
An email is being sent to you today via MuckRock and to this address in response to your Freedom 
of Information Act request.  We have an initial batch of records we would also like to send you via 
mail.  While we will send a copy of the records to MuckRock, we would also like to send a copy 
directly to you as we have encountered issues with MuckRock in the past.  Accordingly, please 
reply with an appropriate direct mailing address.
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The Governor’s Chief Legal Counsel and Spokeswoman are copied, respectively.  Please let us 
know if you have any additional questions.
 
Thank you,
 
Rebecca Schimsa
 
 
 
Rebecca S. Schimsa
Deputy Legal Counsel
Office of Governor Nikki R. Haley
O: 803-734-6068 | C: 803-429-4561
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